P& O CENSORED COVER
By John Nelson

Again, I don't remember seeing any previous reference in the Bulletin to a
PASSED BY CENSOR perforator as per the illustration on the next page.

Sowneone who knows about censored covers might be able to explain why
a Letter from P&O posted in Chatham on 24th July 1915 to an address in
Somerset needed to be censored. I realise that it was wartime and that
there was a naval dockyard at Chatham but there must be more to it than
that.
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